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July 2024 

GCSE Results & Summer 2025 Exam Timetable 

Dear Year 10 

On Thursday 22nd August 2024 you can collect your GCSE Statistics result. These will be available for collection from 
the Sports Hall between 10.30-11.30 am. 

Upon arrival to school, we ask that students enter via the main gate entrance and walk to the front of the Sports Hall 
where you will collect your result envelope. Please enter the Sports Hall via the first fire door, next to the front 
entrance. Parents/Carers are welcome to accompany you to collect your results. Please ensure you bring identification 
with you to collect your results. 

Students who are not able to collect their results on this day can collect them from the exams office on return to school 
in September. 

GCSE Summer 2025 

Please find attached the Summer 2025 GCSE exam timetable. You will receive a personalised timetable in February 
once all of your exam entries are confirmed. 

Although the last GCSE is currently scheduled for 18th June 2025, the exam regulator JCQ has stressed that all students 
must remain available until after Wednesday 25th June in case an awarding body needs to invoke a contingency day. 
Please do not book any holidays or appointments during this time as we will not know if this date is needed until the 
exam season starts. Failure to attend an exam may result in you being charged for the entry cost incurred as per our 
school exams policy.     

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to email Mrs Swain, Exams Officer at: 
exams@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs Kathryn Rayfield 
Deputy Headteacher 


